
 

 
HONG KONG COLLEGE OF PAEDIATRICIANS 

Professional and General Affairs Committee 

Annual Social Function - Art Competition 2020 

 

Dear Fellows, Members & Associates, 

 

Staying home during the novel coronavirus season make life challenging but it can be a great opportunity 

for you to spend more time in art creativity. The Hong Kong College of Paediatricians is organizing an Art 

Competition 2020 as the annual social function this year. We hope all of you can actively participate in 

this meaningful event and share your artworks with our members. 

 

The competition would accept artworks in the form of calligraphy, painting or photo with the 

specifications as below. The panel of judges will be all of the Fellows, Members and Associates via online 

voting. 

 

To join the competition, please send your artwork to enquiry@paediatrician.org.hk on or before 31 

October 2020 (Saturday) with the subject of the email as 'Art competition 2020'. 

 

Details of the Art Competition  

 

Theme For the purpose of selection of the best artworks for each category, please 

classify your artworks according to the following five categories. Title, location 

& year are optional. 

A. Calligraphy (Any) 

B. Painting (Children) 

c. Painting (Any) 

D. Photo (Children) 

E. Photo (Any) 

Eligibility All Fellows, Members, Associates and their spouses are welcome 

Format JPEG 1280 x 800 to 2560 x 1600 pixels (file size 1MB to 2MB) 

Regulation A maximum entry of 3 artworks per person. Artworks should be masterpieces 

which have not won any trophy (Champion) in any other competitions. 

Submission Period 30 September – 31 October 2020 

Filename Please submit your masterpieces in the email with filename format as below: 

Attachment Filename + / - Title, Location and Year (optional): 

F9999 A1 十面埋伏 2019 

FM999 B2S 羅馬之戀 Italy 

FA999 C2  

FA999 D3 Hong Kong 2020 

F9999 E2 神密的里約 Brazil 2020 

'F, FM, FA and digit' denote the membership type and number 

'A – E' represent the 5 categories 

'1-3' at the end represent the number of artworks submitted for the category 

'S' indicates the spouse's artwork (Please provide the name of spouse in the 

email.) 

 

 

mailto:enquiry@paediatrician.com


Cancellation We will keep all categories without limiting the minimum number of artworks 

submissions so that all entries can participate. 

Judge voting Online voting by all Fellows, Members and Associates: 

16 – 30 November 2020 

Each doctor is allowed to vote a maximum of 3 artworks in each category via 

online from the College website (with login id and password). 

 

Artworks with the same votes will be determined by the PGAC members for final 

decision.  

 

Each voter can give 0-3 votes in each category, i.e. one can give maximum of 15 

votes in all 5 categories. The voter who has chosen most numbers of champion 

artworks wins. Voters with the same votes will be determined by draw lots. 

Announcement of 

Result 24 December 2020 

Prizes Champion, 1st Runner-up, 2nd Runner-up & 2 Outstanding Artworks for each 

category. 

 

10 Voters who have voted for the 'top 10' highest number of champion artworks 

in all categories. 

 

Prizes will be awarded to winners and the 10 voters. 

Webpage posting 

 

Authors will have the chance of having their artworks published on the HKCPaed 

webpage under the Photo Gallery section: 

http://www.paediatrician.org.hk/index.php?view=gallery&option=com_joomga

llery&Itemid=61 

 

Remarks HKCPaed reserves the right to use the artworks in College function, activities and 

publications. 

The organization committee reserves the right to change the above due to unforeseeable circumstances. 

 

For enquiries, please email PGAC Secretariat at enquiry@paediatrician.org.hk. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

NG Chi Hang 

Chairman 

Professional and General Affairs Committee 

Hong Kong College of Paediatricians 
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